
Circular ref:  032/2023 

Dear Members, 

Closure of carpark area at JSAS Clubhouse 
on Friday, 19 May 2023 

Please be informed that the carpark area (Jalan Arratoon entrance) of 
JSAS clubhouse will be closed on Friday, 19 May 2023 for setting up 
and preparation purposes for the Centenary Carnival Day. 

Thank you. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

17 May 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


